Midnight Moonlight (A Carnival of Wolves)

A BBW alpha werewolf story that takes its
cues from Beauty and the Beast The mind
of a beast. The body of a man. Calla
Reynolds awakes in a dark room but not
alone. There is someone else with her. He
is a wild manbeautiful and sculpted,
possessed of a feral sensuality. He cannot
speak. He only growls and whines. He stirs
complicated feelings within herfear, pity,
and shamefully desire. She vows to help
him escape their dark prison, whatever it is,
wherever they are. Ryder Pierce changed
into his werewolf form ten years ago, and
he lost himself inside the animal. Now, he
is back in human form, but he cant
remember how to be a man. In his mind, he
is still a wolf. He is drawn this soft woman,
however, to her curves and swells, to her
quiet voice, to her calm strength. If anyone
can tame his wild beast and bring back his
humanity, it will be her.
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